OIC Rules Coordinator

From: John Layman <jrlayman@laymanlawfirm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 1:35 PM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: FW: URGENT - Major Proposed Changes to WAC Insurance Regulations
Attachments: ATTO00001.txt; ATT00002.htm

I External Email

| am a lawyer and banker and fully support the new proposed changes to WAC 284-30-300 through

400. These proposed changes will assist consumers in accessing their rights pursuant to their
insurance.

| am available to discuss if appropriate.

“

John R. Layman

Layman Law Firm, PLLP
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